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Dear Sir or Madam
Wendlebury Parish Council really want to support this endeavour but would like to raise the following issues:
1. We need boundary fencing between the pub and neighbouring properties, particularly 4 Barretts row.
1. The area proposed for the refuse bins is at the boundary of 4 Barretts row where mothers and children wait for the school buses and where customers drive into the parking area.
1. Will accommodation lights impact on the properties around and in front of the pub.

Best wishes Caroline Abbott (Wendlebury PC Planning councillor)

